
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           23 October 2017 22:44
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Graham Smith
 
Name: Graham
Surname: Smith

 
 
Message:
Hi Iam writing to you to please ask you to recognize my home town of DROGHEDA in your future plans and
give us the city status we deserve.
To not include us in the plan is very unfair.
 
--
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